From: Shanda Allen <ShandaAllen@horrycountyschools.net>
To: Rick MaxeyRMaxey@horrycountyschools.net
Date: 4/19/2018 8:28:02 AM
Subject:  Shanda Allen Sent you a Private Message

Shanda Allen (SAllen@horrycountyschools.net) has sent you a protected message.

Read the message

This link will expire on April 28, 2018

Learn about messages protected by Office 365

Microsoft respects your privacy. To learn more, please read our Privacy Statement.
Microsoft Corporation, One Microsoft Way, Redmond, WA 98052

All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This
correspondence is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential
or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or
any part of it. If you received this correspondence in error please inform the sender immediately and delete the email and any attachments. (qwel)
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